
PRESS RELEASE

Police Clearance Certificate (PCC) services at
the CGI Auckland w.e.f. 20  th   November, 2024  

The  Consulate  General  of  India  (located  at  the  Mahatma  Gandhi
Centre,  145  New  North  Road,  Eden  Terrace,  Auckland)  is  starting  Police
Clearance  Certificate  (PCC)  services  for  Indian  Passport  holders  w.e.f.
20.11.2024.

2.  It is mentioned that following miscellaneous Consular services have
already been started from 5th September, 2024:

i. Police Clearance Certificate (for foreign Passport holders);
ii. Police  Clearance  Certificate  for  traffic  convictions/Taxi  License/

Passenger endorsement (for foreign Passport holders);
iii. Attestation of affidavit, Declaration or Powers of Attorney, Company/

Trade documents;
iv. Confirmation of Driving license particulars;
v. Application for re-issue of International Driving Permit (IDP);
vi. Affidavit needed from parents when applying for child’s Passport in

India;
vii.Life Certificates & Attestation of pension papers of pensioners;

viii. NRI (Non-Resident Indian) Certificate;
ix. Certificate required for transportation of body/ashes back to India;
x. Registration of death of an Indian national; and
xi. Liquor Permit.

3.  High Commission shall notify for starting other Consular services
(Passport, Visa, OCI etc.) shortly.

Dated: 18th November, 2024

High Commission of India 
Wellington


